
  

November 2017  
 

Here’s what each grade level has been working on in November: 

 

Students in all grades had the opportunity to write letters and make 

cards for veterans or service members following our Veterans Day 

Assembly. I collected them and mailed them to Operation Gratitude 

who then includes them in their care packages that they send. This 

year, we sent approximately 275 letters and cards to them.  

 

 

5
th

 1-Point Perspective  

Students continued with perspective, learning how to make a street 

or buildings from different points-of-view. 

  

4
th

  Keith Haring Figures  

Students used their knowledge of figure drawing to begin 2 

different projects using either a monochromatic, complementary, or 

analogous color scheme. The students included ideas from Haring’s 
artwork in their designs. 

  

3
rd

 Season Trees  

Students created a very large tree drawing and traced it with oil 

pastels and painted the background with watercolor paints. 

  

2
nd

 Watercolor Leaves  

Students began using their watercolors to paint their leaves using a 

warm and cool color scheme.  

 

1
st

 Turtle Color Wheels 

Students attached their color wheel turtle to the sand and sea 

background. They learned how to complete the self-evaluation form 

to assess their own strengths and weaknesses for this project. 

 

Kdg. I Ain’t Gonna Paint No More Paintings 

Students listened to the book I Ain’t Gonna Paint No More by Karen 

Beaumont. Then they made a directed drawing of the character in 

the story using oil pastels. They painted their drawing using bright 

colors similar to the illustrations by David Catrow. 

  

       Mrs. LoBianco 

 

http://www.johncoulthart.com/feuilleton/2007/02/02/jasper-johns/

